OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

December 12, 1956

Employers' Group Insurance Companies
Albuquerque Claim Department

2508 Central, SE

Albuquerque, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. R. D. Bailey

Re: Sweetman & Aday
D'Spain No, 1 Well
Torrance County, N.M,

Gentlemen:

Reference is made to your letter of December 5, 1956,
wherein you inquired as to the present status of the
above-captioned well, which the Commission by Order No.
R~844 ordered to be plugged.

We have been advised that the well is being converted
to a water well and that the work will be completed
within two weeks of this date,

When this work has been completed and the final completion

reports received and approved by the Commission, we will

be in a position to release the bond on the well., We will
- advise you when this is so.

Very truly yours,

DANIEL S, NUTTER,
Petroleum Engineer
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